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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Made boats to see if they would float / sink 
 

▪    We made cheese straws 
 

 We made crowns, bunting and flags for our Coronation party  
 

 We made tiger & crocodile coloured water  
 

 We had a picnic and identified different fruit & vegetables 
 

 We looked at initial sounds c, t and b 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

 Be learning about cleaning our teeth properly & going to the dentist 
 

 Clean the animals teeth 
 

 Be matching numbers and colours  
 

▪  Tasting & identifying some unusual vegetables such as artichoke and radish  

 

▪ Make cheese and vegetable muffins 
 

▪ Be looking at the story of the selfish crocodile 

Home learning… 
 

 Can your child visit the dentist for a check up ?  
 

 Can you talk about teeth and encourage your child to put their own  

toothpaste on to their toothbrush?  
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We were delighted that the King managed time in his busy schedule to join us  

 

 

 

 

 

 

for our tea party to celebrate his Coronation! 

 

 

 

Reminders 

With the weather being unpredictable please 
can we ask that all children have a sun hat 
kept at nursery for the days when we have 

sunshine 
   

 Wishing you a lovely bank holiday    

we look forward to seeing the children back on Tuesday 


